
 
 

Your voice is important, and you have the right to have your voice heard when adults are 

making decisions about things that affect you. We want young people to have a say in 

decisions about their service/club/group.  

 
 
 
 
 
We are giving awards to services that listen 
and take your views seriously. It is called the 
Child and Youth Participation Award! 

 
 
 
 
 
Your service has applied for a Child and 
Youth Participation Award. This means that 
they feel that they are good listeners the 
children and young people that use their 
service and that they take what you say 
seriously. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Participation Officer from Tusla will visit 
your service and speak to your group. We 
want you to tell us about how you get to 
make decisions about things that are 
important to you in the service. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You will get a chance to talk about the 
service and all the things you get to do 
there.  We want to make sure that you feel 
that your voice matters in the service. We 
want to make sure the adults in the service 
listen to your voice. 
 

 

If you would like more information on participation or the awards please contact your local Participation Officer, 

claire.redmond@tusla.ie, scan code below or visit www.tusla.ie/services/family-community-support/tusla-child-and-youth-

participation/  
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